
MANOR MEMOS
· We are now offering evening activities every Tuesday. We

welcome and encourage families to join.

· Fine Arts Miracles were here on March 16 to hold a crafting class!

· March 17 was St. Patrick’s Day! We held Casino games in the

auditorium and we had many residents try their luck and they had

fun while doing it!

· On March 28 we will be holding Pet Therapy
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THE MANOR NEWS

It’s the Month of March! Who better to choose

than our luckiest resident Helen Y! Helen is a

beautiful soul who loves to play cards, roulette,

pokeno, and Bingo, which is her favorite. She goes

on a winning streak whenever she joins us for an

activity! However, not only is Helen is lucky, but

she is also very kind. She is always willing to take

the time to teach other residents how to play

cards or another activity they may want to learn.

Helen also enjoys doing puzzles in her spare time.

Helen is such a social and lovely person, and we

are lucky to have her here with us at Holy Family

Manor.

JANUARY RESIDENT SPOTLIGHT:
HELEN YAGISH

MORE ON PAGE 3

Our Podiatrist, Dr. Beck will be at the Manor on
April 28. If you would like your loved one to be

seen, please let our staff know in advance.



MARCH EVENTS
· March 1st – Shrove Tuesday/ Mardi Gras

· March 2nd – Ash Wednesday

· March 8th –International Women’s day

· March 13th- Daylight Savings

· March 15th – Ides of March

· March 17th- St Patrick’s Day

· March 20th – First day of Spring

DATES TO REMEMBER

Reminder: Please always wear masks at
activities and while in common areas

If someone you know would

be a good fit for one of our

open positions have them

contact Lynzi Tunstall at

ltunstall@chfmanor.org

 

Child Care Teacher
Nurse Aide
Adminstrative Assistant

THE MANOR NEWS

A Special Welcome and a Happy Birthday to:







Laverne M. in Room 322 who's birthday is also 3/22!





Dear CHFM Family Member,
We are inviting you to our first 

FAMILY
COUNCIL
MEETING

Thursday, March 24 at 6 PM
in the Manor's Basement Auditorium

Please RSVP 412-931-6996 or
at the Front Desk 







Please share this with other family members and
encourage them to attend as well!




We have new leadership that can't wait
to meet our families!


